PTO Volunteer Interest Survey
Won’t you say you’ll help us make Jewell a fun place for all our kids?  Together, if we all give a little, we can do so much!  Please take a few minutes to complete this form so we can get to know you better. If you are uncertain of how you can contribute, just fill out the top portion.  Please return it to the office at your earliest convenience.
	Name:



	Address:


	Phone Numbers: (home)                             (mobile)                          (other)

	Best time to reach you:                                     email:

	child’s name:                                                     grade:

	child’s name:                                                     grade:

	Special talent or area of interest (examples:  carpentry skills, foreign language skills, musical or theatrical talents, cooking skills.)  

	

	

	

	

	PTO volunteer opportunities please check all that you’d be willing to help with.

	
	

	General
	Fundraising

	□   Making copies and laminating
	□   Helping with Hood to Coast

	□   Handing out flyers for various events
	□   Soliciting donations for auctions or raffles

	□  Classroom helpers
	□   Helping deliver materials (packets, flyers)

	□  Newsletters
	

	Special Events at School
	Cooking needs

	□  Fall book fair
	□  Staff appreciation potluck  (spring)

	□  Fall carnival (October)
	□  Spaghetti feeds

	□  Santa’s helper (December)
	□  Dinner for teachers during parent/teacher      conferences

	□  Spring into Reading Program
	

	□  Egg Hunt at Jewell Meadows 
	□  Open house events

	□  Spring book fair 
	□  Baking cookies for various events

	□  Movie night
	Equipment you’d be willing to loan to the PTO

	□  Game night
	□  tent/canopy

	□  Math night
	□  food cart

	□  Meet and greet guests for assemblies
	□  power tools

	□  Last day of school fun day
	□  other (please list)

	Is there another way you’d like to help


